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- Scott would like student organizations to know that they can 
schedule indoor activities at the Rec Center all winter long. (Teambuilding, leadership, 
games, and activities)

Sarah Slaton (Recreation assistant and outdoor challenge course coordinator) is here 
working and so far things are going well!

The Great Pumpkin Race is October 30th at 6pm, after the Halloween Carnival. Register 
online at spondoro.com or csi.edu/recreation.

Turkey Trot is going to be held on November 26th.

Intramurals are starting up: volleyball, soccer, and 3 on 3 basketball.

Outdoor program calendar is being finalized and will be available sometime next week; 
Sarah Slaton wants to plan an overnight trip to Targhee and is working with various ski 
mountains to get good discounts.

Membership sales counts at 4,230 as of 10/1/08

September admittances- Student Fall 09- 3,275

Revenue reports available on request.
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	�Community Service Council is still accepting applications for funds
for various community service projects. The deadline is November 2, at 5pm. 

Community Service Council still has several projects available for different clubs and 
organizations to become involved with.  If you know of or are involved in any 
organizations that would be willing to take on any of these projects feel free to come to 
the meetings, Tuesday at 12:00 in the Aspen building or contact Mary Feis-Christy.  

Senate Leaf Raking was Saturday Oct. 22.  It was a great success.  Thank you to all of the
senators who were able to come help us, it was a lot of hard work, but in the end 
rewarding.  We were able to help out two families here in Twin Falls; both were 
extremely grateful for our help and appreciated our service to the community.  





sure bring their kids. We also talked to CSI Child Care Center and they were also really 
excited and said they would talk to the kid’s parents. Interclub is focusing on making this 
year’s Halloween Carnival a huge success!

 ������������	
�	��% We got in contact with Rigby from Burley during the week to 
make sure everyone knew about the Wii party scheduled for Friday the 16th and to ask 
him if he made fliers so that the students would know about our party. He said everything
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